
 

COVID-19 update: Return to work by employees  
 
After the release of the previous Informus, the PSA wrote to the Department and highlighted the 
potential health risks of exposing employees to the virus should the precautionary safety measures 
not be implemented. The PSA emphasized the importance of adhering to Disaster Management Level 
4 regulations.   
 
The Director-General convened an EXCO meeting and it was decided that a health-risk assessment 
will be conducted next week for all offices. As a result, the Department concluded that it would not be 
ready to open offices on 4 May 2020 and requested that employees should not report for duty until 
further notice. 
 
The PSA will continue to be vigilant and safeguard the wellbeing of members. Members are  
encouraged to continue to report any omission that may occur in the workplace to the PSA through 
the shop stewards.  
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